
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

News from the Federation – 7th February 2025 

Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates 
https://www.trumpingtonfe
deration.co.uk/page/?title=
Term+Dates&pid=1442 

 
Wednesday 12th February 
Year 2 Mosque Trip 
 
Thursday 13th February 
Internet Safety Session for 
KS2 parents 
 
Friday 14th February 
Last day of half term 
 
Wednesday 26th February 
Open Classrooms (3.10-
4pm)  
 
Wednesday 26th February 
– 4th March 
Book Fair at TM 
 
Tuesday 4th March 
Year 5 at Careers Fair 
 
Friday 7th March 
Year 6 at Science Event 
 
Thursday 13th March 
Federation STEM Event 
 
Thursday 20th March 
Individual School Photos 
 
Friday 21st March 
Red Nose Day 
 
Friday 4th April 

End of Spring Term 

Instagram 

 

Next Tuesday is Safer Internet Day 2025. I am sure most parents would agree that helping 
children to safely navigate the online world is a top priority given how much time we all 
spend on the internet, and the risks that are posed. In school, children regularly have 
learning on how to keep themselves safe online, and these lessons tend to fall under one 
of the ‘four Cs’: Content (how to avoid dangerous material online), Contact (managing the 
risk of interacting with others online), Conduct (helping children behave appropriately 
online) and Commerce (making children aware of the risks from online gambling, phishing 
and other scams). We often find that children can confidently explain what they should do 
but still make risky mistakes when they are online. 
 
To help support parents with managing this minefield, all KS2 parents are invited to a 
session in school on Thursday which will consist of some information and resource-sharing 
from Mrs Crush before spending some time in class with your children completing some 
online safety activities. We would love to see many of you coming along! 
 
Mr Monro 
 
Young Voices 
The choir had its exciting annual trip to perform at the O2 arena, alongside hundreds of 
other children, as part of the Young Voices concert. As ever, this was a fantastic experience 
for the choir who have been practising their songs for many months. A huge thanks must 
go to Mrs Goodger, Miss Free and Mrs S who took the children down to London and were 
responsible for the (very considerable!) amount of organisation. We hope all the children 
(and parents) who went along had a fantastic time! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Parent Consultations/Open Classrooms 
After half term, we will be holding parent consultations – we will continue to use the same 
virtual system as in previous years, so please keep an eye out from an invitation to book an 
appointment. Please be reassured that if the appointment ‘cuts out’ before you have 
finished discussing everything you would like to, it will be possible to organise a further 
conversation later on! 
 
We will also be opening the classroom doors after school on Wednesday 26th February – 
this is an opportunity for you to come into the classrooms and see your children’s work. 

 
STEM EVENT – Thursday 
13th March: 
 
If you have any background 
in STEM and are willing to 
run a stand at our annual 
STEM event, please contact 
Miss Fisher via email: 
kfisher@trufed.org.uk 
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